
     Our November 6th Program was held at California 
Hospital and opened with a dynamic tabletop activity 
led by OHE’s own VP of Programs, Dwanette Judkins. 
 

     In an effort to maximize exchange of ideas and 
networking, Dwanette “assigned” seating  so that at-
tendees from the same hospital were separated.  
 

     The activity used case scenarios and gave partici-
pants an opportunity to share their successes and 
challenges in meeting the 2009 NPSG compliance re-
quirements. 
 

     The program key speaker, Susan Hill, led a 3-hour 
practical discussion and description of the National 
Patient Safety Goals and Universal Protocol changes 
for 2010, and their re-write intent and process.     
 

     Susan’s knowledge of hospital processes as well as 
her extensive experience as an RN helped to bring the 
“down and dirty” of the changes in the current ac-

creditation standards, EP’s and survey changes. 
Susan engaged the group in lively discussions 
around what the impact would be for agencies 
seeking accreditation. 
     Who knew that the topic of TJC could be 
so fun? 

    -Lynette Dahlman 

November 2009 Program: The Joint Commission National Patient Safety 
Goals and Universal Protocol, 2010!  Featuring Susan Hill 
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The results of the October ballots are in! Elected 
Positions on the Board include: 
• Debbie Reid, RN, MSN, CPON: Vice-President:: 

Membership  
• Dwanette Judkins, RN, MSN: Vice-President:: 

Programs 
• Marsha Sato EdD, MN, RN: Secretary 
• Ilene Frost, RNC, BSN, MSN: Treasurer 
 
There were no candidates for the position of Presi-
dent Elect, therefore this position remains vacant.  
 

Elected board members will take office at the installa-
tion luncheon, January 22nd at the California Endow-
ment.  
 

Board members meet at least 6 times a year.  
In addition to elected officers, the Board President 
also appoints members-at-large, who serve on the 
Board; contributing to decisions and participating in 
activities.  

Are you interested? Please contact  
Lynette Dahlman at 818-802-7947 or  
lynette.dahlman@sbcglobal.net   
 
Please take the time to review the OHE By-
laws on our website: 
http://www.o-h-e.net/bylaws.asp 
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Save the Dates for 2010 Events 

2010 Save the Dates: 
 

January 22, 2010 Installation 
at the California Endowment 
April 9, 2010 (date change) 
Please join us July 8-11 at the 
NNSDO Conference San 
Diego (no program) 
September 10, 2010 
November 5, 2010 
  
Topics have not yet been final-
ized 

Interested in any 
or all of these 
events?  
Contact Dwanette 
Judkins 
(314) 518-4007  
dwanetteju-
dins@sbcglobal.net  

 

Pre-Convention Workshops:  July 7-8  
Exhibit Dates: July 8-10 

 
Go to  

https://www.nnsdo.org/ 
For more details 

We’re on the Web! 
http://www.o-h-e.net/ 

2010 Board Meetings 

OHE Board  Meetings are open 
to all Members! 

The Board meets every other month for a 
dinner meeting in Glendale or Pasadena, 
5:30 – 8:00 p.m. Please join us. We wel-
come your input and expertise. 
 
Dates for the 2010 Board meetings will be 
available in February. 
Contact Lynette Dahlman at 818-802-
7947 or lynette.dahlman@sbcglobal.net  if 
you are interested or would like more 
information. 

The Organization of Healthcare Educators was founded in 1979 as a 
local chapter of the American Society for Healthcare Education and Train-

ing. OHE is a non-profit organization that provides a forum in which 
healthcare education professionals can gain a broader perspective in 

healthcare education issues of local and national importance, and a setting 
in which healthcare educators can come together to network, share ideas 

and problem solve mutual educational objectives.  

 

As mentioned above, OHE will not 
have a program in July– since we all 
will be taking a trip to San Diego! 

Please log on to the NNSDO 
website to learn more! 

2009 OHE Board 
Members 

PRESIDENT:    
Katherine Martin, RN, BS, 
MSN  
martinrcrch4u@hotmail.com 
 

PRESIDENT-ELECT:  
Lynette Dahlman RN, MSN 
lynette.dahlman 
@huntingtonhospital.com 
 

PAST- PRESIDENT/
COPPS PRESIDENT  
Jo Rowan, RN, MSN, EdD-
jorowan@charter.net 
 

VICE-PRESIDENT/
PROGRAMMING CO-
CHAIRS: 
Dwanette Judkins, RN, MSN 
dwanettejudkins@sbcglobal.net  
Susan Berg-Levy, RN, MSN 
sberglevy@aol.com  
 
VICE-PRESIDENT/
MEMBERSHIP: 
Debbie Reid, RN, MSN, 
CPON dreid@chla.usc.edu 
 

SECRETARY:  
Position currently vacant 
 

TREASURER:  
Edahrline Salas, RN, BSN, MA 
esalas@chla.usc.edu  
 
MEMBERS-AT-LARGE:  
 

Mary Lynne Knighten RN, 
MSN, PN 
knighten-
marylynne@hotmail.com 
  
Marilyn Rosow-Cooper RN, 
MSN (acting Secretary) 
mjrosow@gmail.com 
 
OTHER ADVISORS: 
Susan Shieff RN, MS 
sue.shieff@gte.net 


